दूरभाष/Phone

25367033, 25367035, 25367036

फेक्स/Fax

: 0091 11-25367024

ई-मेल/E-mail

: pgmeb@nmc.org.in

antuagging@nmc.org.in

पॉकेट -14, सेक्टर-8, द्वारका, फेस1-, नई दिल्ली77-Pocket- 14, Sector- 8, Dwarka,

Phase - 1, New Delhi-77

राष्ट्रीय आयुर्विज्ञान आयोग

National Medical Commission

Date:

30-09-20de

No.U-15027/7/2022-UGMEB 043898

To

The Principal/Dean/Directors, All Medical College/Institutes,

Subject: Creation of Anti-Ragging Committee by NMC

Dear Sir/Madam.

National Medical Commission has constituted an Anti- Ragging Committee with Dr. Aruna V. Vanikar, President, UGMEB as the chairperson of the committee. Anti-Ragging Committee in its First meeting held on 27th September 2022, reviewed the ragging complaints received from the Medical Students/Parent's of the Medical Students and has taken a serious view on the increasing incidents of ragging and its consequences leading to suicidal—tendency among the Medical Students. To facilitate the medical students to lodge the complaints with National Medical Commission also in addition to the concerned College/Institutes following dedicated Email ID has been created:

antiragging@nmc.org.in

2. All the colleges are requested to give wide publicity by publishing the same on website and displaying on the prominent places like hostel, mess, classroom, library, lecture hall, common room etc. A compliance report in this regard may kindly be sent

Yours sincerely,

(Aujender Singh) Deputy Secretary, PGMEB and

Member Secretary, Ant-ragging Committee